[image: image1.jpg]T ée Hezzz‘ﬁ & Hampstead Society

NDON NW3 1XD



The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team

Planning Ref:   2017/3595/P      2017/4267/L

Address:           24 Perrins Walk    NW3

Description:      Roof extension and terrace

Case Officer:
 Sofie Fieldsend



Date:   3 August 2017

This is one of Hampstead’s most unusual houses, having been constructed in two parts, back-to-back, one in conventional C18/19 style, the other (facing away from Perrins Walk) in C19 Gothick style.  Both sections contain interesting features, and its listing is well justified.

The proposal, to add a featureless flat-roofed all-glass additional floor, of very ordinary architectural quality, would detract from its unique character.  Some of the addition is set back from the street boundary, but would be seen from a number of viewpoints. 

Much of the set-back is designed to contain a large roof terrace, facing Perrins Walk.

It would lead to overlooking and loss of privacy, as well as visual intrusion into the skyline, and noise pollution.  The terrace would large enough to permit many people, perhaps as many as 50.  An ideal place for noisy parties, causing harm and disturbance over a wide area.   Properties in Ellerdale Road would be especially affected.

This fine house deserves better than this, and the neighbourhood protected from intrusion.

Please refuse.

